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October 

Thurs. 5 Newsletter Day 

Mon. 9 Thanksgiving Day —School Not in Session 

Fri. 13 PAC Hot Lunch—Pizza 

Tues. 17 PAC Meeting, 7 pm Library 

Wed. 18 Parent/Teacher Conferences 3pm  to 5 pm 

Thurs. 19 - Early Dismissal for students at 11:50 am. 
- Parent/Teacher Conferences 1 pm to 6 pm 
- Newsletter Day 

Fri. 20 Pro D Day—School not in session 

Fri. 27 PAC Hallowe'en Dance 

Tues. 31 - Costume Day 
- Hallowe'en  Howl—Gr. 1 and K 

November  

Wed. 1 Student  Photo Retakes 

Thurs. 2 Newsletter Day 

Fri. 3 PAC Hot Lunch—Subway 

Fri. 10 Remembrance Day Assembly 

Mon. 13 Day off in lieu of Remembrance Day  
School Not in Session 

Nov. 14—17 Culture Week 

 

 

The Greater Victoria School   

     District wishes to recognize  

the Songhees & Esquimalt  

Nations on whose traditional  

territories we live and do our work. 

In This Issue 

Important Dates and Information for 
you to know: 

• Principal’s Corner 

• Terry Fox Run Donations 

• Start Up Packages 

• Parent Connect 

• Parent Teacher Conferences 

• Student Drop Off and Parking 

• Friday Pick-Up of Students 

• Grade 5 Parent Committee 

• Food Programs and Supplies 

• 1000x5 Books 

• PAC Information 

• Community Values Coupon Books 

• Vikes Kids Programs at UVIC 

• Circus Actors Studio 

Please check out our SD61 website 
page at: https://www.sd61.bc.ca/    

https://braefoot.sd61.bc.ca
mailto:braefoot@sd61.bc.ca
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/


 

 
 

Principal’s Corner 

Dear Braefoot Community, 

 

What a busy first month of school!  Our PAC BBQ was, in my humble opinion, a fantastic success.  A huge 

thank you to our parent volunteers and our staff volunteers for all their efforts to make this a wonderful 

evening.  I would also like to thank our amazing families for what was a great turnout.  I have a few things 

this week to bring to your attention:  

 

• On October 20th, a small piece of our sidewalk on Harrop will be replaced.  A crew will be         

removing a section of the sidewalk between the service road and the pull through starting on  

that Friday.  They are scheduled to complete the pour the same day.  As this is also a Professional 

Development Day, the construction should have little impact to no impact on our school, but I 

certainly wanted to have our community informed.   

• In other news, we are respectfully asking that parents not use the staff parking lot.  At this time, 

there are several designated spots for the out of school care which are clearly marked.  Unless 

you are dropping a child off to attend the daycare in the outbuildings east of the school and use 

one of their designated spots, please do not use the staff lot.  We have had days where staff 

members have had to park on the street.  

• In terms of our pull through, please refrain from leaving your vehicle unattended in the ‘drop off’ 

section of our pull through.  If all the parking spots are full on the north side of the pull through, 

please find a spot on Harrop if you need to come into the school. 

Have a happy and healthy long weekend, 

 

Connor McCoy 

 

Terry Fox School Run 

 

Our students raised $356.58 for this year’s Terry Fox School Run .  The theme for 

this year’s run was #TryLikeTerry and our Braefoot students really did that! Terry 

never quit on his dream of a world without cancer, and neither will we. 

                                                  Well done Braefoot! 



 

Start Up Packages, Forms and Payment 
 

In September, each family was emailed information with a link to “Parent Connect” regarding online           
permissions (i.e. for field trips, computer use, etc.) for their child(ren). This only needs to be done once in a 
child’s time with the Greater Victoria School District.  

In addition, each student should have brought home a pack up of paper forms which are not available online. 
Thank you to the parents who have already returned these forms.  If you have not yet returned the  forms, 
could you review, amend, sign and return these papers to your child’s teacher as soon as possible. 

These documents are critical in assisting our school to contact families in the case of an emergency.  

The package contains: 

• Student Information Verification form 

• Student Planner with online payment instructions; Please note that the cost of student planners is $6.00 
(not $8.00). We have not yet received everyone’s contribution. Unfortunately, there was a fire in the 
warehouse with our printed planners. The planners will be reprinted, but now won’t be here for a couple 
of months.  

• Emergency Release Instructions and form 

• Important Authorization Form for PAC and BC Nutritional Program 

Please return the envelope directly to the classroom teacher. Each  envelope is  

personalized and has a handy checklist within the letter for online forms and        

paper forms. 

Parent Connect 

We are excited to provide a wide selection of assessed digital/online tools to supplement your child's       

classroom learning.  Your informed consent is required prior to signing up and using any district-

approved digital/online tool.  This is provided through our Parent Connect online tool for students in 

grades K-8.  For more information about signup and use of Parent Connect, please visit                       

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/parent-connect/ .   

This message serves as a reminder to review the consent items in Parent Connect from previous 

school years and to check the portal for new items that may need your review. You and your child 

have the choice to grant or revoke consent at any time for each of the digital tools based on the     

privacy considerations for each specific tool listed. Note that there is a Translate option in the main 

menu in Parent Connect. 

If you have any questions regarding the use of digital/online tools, please reach out to your child's 

teacher and/or administrator.  

https://parentconnect.sd61.bc.ca/
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/parent-connect/


 

 

 

 

 

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES  
 

Wednesday, October 18, 2023 from 3:00 – 5:00  pm and 

Thursday, October 19, 2023 from 1:00 – 6:00 pm  

Student Early Dismissal on October 19 @ 11:50 am 

 

Please use the link below to set up a time for your Parent Teacher Conference. **Note: Div . 7 and 10   
parents will have a different sign up - the teachers have emailed you** 

 

• Braefoot Parent Teacher Conferences are coming up and, like last year ,the conferences will be held in 
your child's classroom. 

• Below is information on how to book your conference online.  You may book or cancel up to 24 hours 
before the conference. 

• Please follow the steps below to make sure your conference gets booked correctly.  

• If you have any questions, please contact the office braefoot@sd61.bc.ca or your child’s teacher. 

 

How to book your Parent Teacher Conference time online: 

Here is a quick video for parents on scheduling a parent/teacher conference using Microsoft Bookings: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wLbr8vhNvYo 
 

1. To book your parent teacher conference, please copy and paste this link: https://outlook.office365.com/
owa/calendar/BraefootElementarySchool@gvsd61.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/ 

2. Select the date from the calendar for your conference (October 18 or October 19) 

3. Select your child’s classroom teacher (This is not optional – we are unable to change the title      
the program gave to the section but you must select a teacher to book correctly) 

4. Select an available conference time for that day with your child’s teacher 

5. Fill in your name, your email address, phone number and your child’s name as required 

6. Check the reminder box that you have selected the correct teacher for your conference 

7. Click the Book button to complete the process 

8. You will receive a confirmation email confirming your conference time 

 
You will need to repeat these steps for each of your children 

mailto:braefoot@sd61.bc.ca
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wLbr8vhNvYo
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/BraefootElementarySchool@gvsd61.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/BraefootElementarySchool@gvsd61.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/


 

 

Student Drop-Off and Parking at Braefoot  

The drive through lane is getting lots of use. Thank you for your efforts to ensure      

vehicles drive through rather than parking and waiting. We encourage families to use 

the ample parking along Braefoot Road, with a short walk up to the school. A friendly 

reminder that the right hand lane of the front drive through is a drop-off only lane as 

signs help remind us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please understand we cannot accommodate large volumes of vehicles in that area 

before and after school. We have many parent and student walkers, bikers and some 

with significant mobility issues who require a bit more space, all around the building. 

The fewer cars we have on campus, the safer it will be for all. 

Please refrain from using the staff parking lot for drop off/pickup  

of your child. The lot is for staff only. 

 

FRIDAY PICK-UP OF STUDENTS 

If parents need to pick-up their student early on any Friday, 

please make arrangements to come before 1:30 pm. 

Our school participates in a community walk/run every        

Friday afternoon. We leave at 1:45 and are gone for about 30 

minutes.  



 

                                  GRADE 5 PARENT COMMITTEE 
 

Dear Gr. 5 Parents, 

We would like to invite you to a Gr. 5 Parent Committee meeting in the library at 6:15pm on Tuesday,       

October 17th. This meeting will take place before the regular PAC meeting that starts at 7 pm. We will be 

discussing plans for the year, including fundraising and the organization of the end of year celebration. There 

are several large and small jobs that will need to be addressed. We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Sue Theim and Gary Bryan 
Grade 5 Teachers 

 

 

    Food Programs and School Supplies  

The school has access to lunch and food programs for families that could use assistance financially or        

otherwise.  Students can sign up for free daily bagged lunches. We also have backpacks filled with school 

supplies that can go home with students. 

Please let our school counsellor, Maxine Toth (mtoth@sd61.bc.ca), or our administrator, Connor Mccoy, 

know if your family would like to sign up or take a backpack.  

1000X5 Books Part of October Fun 

Wee Ones Need Your Books 
 

 As you prepare for the end of the month celebrations with fun costumes 

and food, can you find a minute to locate three gently used books for   

babies and toddlers and drop them off in the pink bin in the school library. 

These books will entertain and enrich wee ones long after the October fun 

has ended. 311,000 books in 12 years!!  

Thank you.  

mailto:mtoth@sd61.bc.ca






 

Braefoot Parents’ Advisory Meeting 

Braefoot PAC meeting will take place, Tuesday,  October 17 at 7:00pm in the Braefoot library. 

Our PAC meetings represents a wonderful opportunity to meet new parents and to become 
involved in the school at the “grassroots level.” 

PAC FUNDRAISER 






